
MRS . HAMILTON!

MEET YOUR NEW
ASSISTANT PRINCIPAL

Hello, Bobcats! I am so grateful for the opportunity to be with you at Butterfield Canyon this coming school
year. I have heard so many wonderful things about you, and I can't wait to be a part of your school family.
My journey in education began 13 years ago. Over the years, I have taught preschool through 2nd grade in
Granite School District and was fortunate enough to join Jordan School District as a culture and climate

specialist at West Jordan Elementary in 2015. This will be my second year as an assistant principal, and I will
be sharing my time with you and Bastian Elementary, where i was a full-time assistant principal during the 

2020-2021 school year. 
 

I have been married for 6 years to my wonderful and supportive husband, Devan. Together we share the most
precious little girls, Anna (3 years-old) and Ella (7 months-old). When I have a free moment, I enjoy golfing,

going to concerts, playing games, and finding great deals on anything and everything. My family is my
absolute world, and I deeply value the strong and positive relationships I have with 

my students and community.
 

My passion is to create a safe, loving, and exciting learning environment where all students feel included and
recognized for their individual strengths and uniqueness. I believe that all children bring such brilliant and

amazing things to this crazy world. My goal is to instill genuine kindness and tolerance for one another while
preparing kiddos with a rich and vibrant learning experience that will support them to reach their personal goals

and dreams. I believe we are all a team, and together, we can accomplish so many great things!
 

Here's to a fantastic year full of fun memories and growth!


